
Many apologies for our delay in replying to you, but here finally is the LB Lambeth response to your 

request. 

Ref 215 – London weighting Motion 

As your letter acknowledges the practice of paying differing London Weighting rates is a practice that 

applies to outer London authorities and is not undertaken by the London Borough of Lambeth (an 

Inner London Authority) where both teachers and school support staffs’ London-weighting is aligned. 

We did not reply on this point as we felt that was evident by your own letter. 

Ref 40 – Solar Panels on Listed Buildings 

We will be monitoring the results of the RBK&C initiative. We consider that it needs to run for a 

reasonable period before any meaningful conclusions can be reached. 

Thank you 

Response from the London Borough of Lambeth


